
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
 
We are pleased to let you know that Magical Maths are Coming to your 
School! We will be running both KS1 and KS2 clubs throughout the 
course of the year.  
 
 
Our Clubs are specially designed to get your child more engaged with 
the subject of mathematics! And to have LOADS OF FUN! 
 
 
We will be coming in to deliver our fantastic assembly on 5th December 
2017. 
  
 
If you're at all interested in these sessions, please watch the short video 
below by clicking the link.  
 
 
We have recorded a video to tell you more and give you a chance to 
'beat the rush' and book your child's place before the club fills up. 
  
Click here to watch the video about booking your child's place on 
Magical Maths 
 
  
Hopefully, we will see your child soon at the Magical Maths club! 
  
 

Yours Mathmagically, 
 

Angie  
Coordinator and Recruitment Officer 

York and North Yorkshire 

07803749623 ¦ 01757616010 ¦ angie@magicalmathsclub.com 

 

https://magicalmathsclub-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1IiHugN1puglzBoY7xLJZmdHQGmddseeJsl8nUJXgvxo-1560340484&key=YAMMID-34469741&link=https%3A%2F%2Fmagicalmathsclub.com%2Fcomingsoon
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